
 

 

 

 

  
Pine Grove Elementary School 

Suggested Supplies for the Fourth Grade 
2023-2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Welcome to fourth grade!  If you will be shopping for supplies, here is a list of some of the materials that we will use this year. 
We ask that you please do not purchase more than our suggestions, as desk space and locker space is limited. PLEASE NOTE 
THAT SUPPLIES WILL BE SHARED AMONG ALL STUDENTS IN THE CLASSROOM. We look forward to seeing you in late August!   
 
Thank you, 
The Fourth Grade Teachers 

 

School Supply Item and detailed description - brand/size/color … 
Art Smock (an old adult size t shirt works best) with child’s name  
Backpack  no deeper than 6” from front-to-back (in order to fit in locker) 
Crayola Colored Pencils – box of 12 count - sharpened 
Crayola Crayons – box of 16 
Crayola Markers – box of 8-10 count, fine-line, non-washable 
Earbuds with built in microphone in baggie student and teacher name on baggie (for 

Library) 
Expo Dry Erase Marker, low odor – 4 assorted colors, ultra-thin tip 
Folders – 2 pocket, sturdy , 6 different solid colors  (do not put name on) 
Glue Sticks, small- set of 2 or 4 
Highlighters, thick yellow 
Notebooks,  2 spiral bound 1-subject (for classroom and Spanish) 
Pencil Cap Erasers (paper mate works best), 1 block eraser 
Pencil Case, soft (no hard plastic) 
Pencil sharpener 
Pencils, Ticonderoga Brand #2 – sharpened set of 6 or 12 
Ruler 12” with centimeter and ¼” increments 
Scissors (Fiskar is a good brand), child size, pointed tip 
Water bottle  (water fountains can be used to refill water bottles only) 
Baggies (gallon and sandwich), 1 of each 
Box of Tissues  (for classroom use) 

 
Please do not purchase an assignment book.  We will supply one for your child.  
Also, Please do not send any large, zippered notebooks such as Trapper 
Keepers. 


